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Wednesday, 25 January 2023 

Nitro Software Limited 03R – Panel Receives Review Application 

The Panel has received an application from Technology Growth Capital LLC (a 
special purpose vehicle managed by Potentia Capital Management Pty Ltd) seeking a 
review of the Panel’s decision in Nitro Software Limited (see TP23/06). 

A review Panel has not been appointed at this stage and no decision has been made 
whether to conduct proceedings.  The Panel makes no comment on the merits of the 
application. 
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